The City of Clarion Planning & Zoning committee met on Friday February 22, 2019 at 3:00 pm in Council Chambers.  Present were P & Z committee members Rich Hocraffer, Beth Lyons, Bob Ott and Tana Boyington and Jan Bordwell. DPW DeVries, Deputy Clerk, Lisa Hanson, and Paul Dobbie representing Hagie/John Deere were also present.
Chairman Hocraffer called the meeting to order and read the request from Hagie Manufacturing/John Deere to vacate 8th St NW.  Haige owns the properties that border the street and no other property owners would be affected by the vacation. Since the last meeting of P & Z, terms of the request have changed, with Hagie taking ownership of the sewer and water connections and assuming future maintenance/replacement of such connections and maintaining the street once it is conveyed to Hagie. 
The motion was made by Ott to recommend to the Council approving the request by Hagie/John Deere to vacate 8th St NW, seconded by Lyons and all ayes approved the recommendation. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Motion by Ott, seconded by Boyington to adjourn.

Respectfully submitted,
Lisa Hanson
Deputy Clerk
 
